
From: Cadenasso, Eugene
Sent: 1/3/2011 11:48:52 AM

Yura, Jane (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY 1); Redact
To: ed

Redacted

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E safety reports - Index No. 637

Jane and Daren,

Redacted
Below is request that was sent tc 
she is working in another capacity) in September of last year regarding pipeline 
safety reports PG&E submits to the CPUC and her response. Under Item 
#3, it was noted that the gas transmission reports (TIMP) for 2008 and 2009 had 
yet to be completed. Are these reports finished and, if so, can you please 
send them to me?

(I understand

Thank you,

Eugene

Redacted
From:_______________________________
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2010 2:03 PM 
To: Cadenasso,
Eugene
Subject: FW: PG&E safety reports - Index No.
637

Eugene,

Question(s):
1) Copies of the last five "Gas Pipeline Replacement Program Annual 
Progress Reports" submitted to the CPUC? Such a report was filed by PG&E in 
the pending GRC with the notation (PG&E - 3) beginning on WP 19-22. (pdf
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version is fine) In email attachment

2) Do these reports just include gas distribution 
related projects? Yes
3) 3) Does PG&E prepare a similar report for its
backbone and local transmission lines? If so, please provide us with copies of
the last five versions of this report as well. See attached for TIMP reports for 2005, 2006 and 2007, The
report for 2008 was not completed and the 2009 report is still in draft 
form.

<<2005 Annual TIMP Report (from 
doc files).pdf» <<2006
Annual TIMP Report.pdf» <<2007 Annual TIMP Reoprt.pdf»
4) Does PG&E provide the CPUC with any other safety related gas 
reports on a routine basis? Yes,
PG&E submits reports on the Meter Protection Program as well.

«MPP2005ANRPT.pdf» 
«MPP2006ANRPT.pdf» 
«MPP2007ANRPT.pdf» 
«MPP 2008 Annual Report with 
tables - FINAL 043009.pdf»

Megan

From:
Cadenasso, Eugene fmailto:euoene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.oovl
Sent: Friday. September 24, 2010 12:07 PM 
j0: Redacted
H.
Subject: PG&E safety reports 
Megan,
Can you provide us the 
following:
1) Copies of the last five "Gas
Pipeline Replacement Program Annual Progress Reports" submitted to the CPUC? 
Such a report was filed by PG&E in the pending GRC with the notation 
(PG&E - 3) beginning on WP 19-22. (pdf version is fine)

2) Do these reports just include gas distribution 
related projects?
3) Does PG&E prepare a
similar report for its backbone and local transmission lines? If so, please
provide us with copies of the last five versions of this report as
well.

4) Does PG&E provide the CPUC with any other 
safety related gas reports on a routine basis? 
Thank you,
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Eugene
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